Stephen Winner
53 Streeton Drive
Metford NSW 2323

To whom it may concern,

I write this letter in support of the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion
Project (SSD 6612).

I have been employed with Daracon Group since October 2010 and I work
as a Stemming Truck Operator. In my capacity as a truck driver I have
been involved in several mining operations within the Hunter, which
require the stemming aggregate be delivered and loaded in the blast
holes.

As part of the transport team at Daracon I strongly support the
Martins Creek Quarry Project allowing Hunter mines to utilise locally
sourced stemming material aiding Hunter region employment as well as
the local economy.

I have not made any reportable political donations.

Regards,

St

Stephen Winner



